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MEMORANDUM 
 
TO:  Jim Gray, Mayor 
  Sally Hamilton, CAO 
  Council Members 
 

   
FROM: Todd Slatin, Director 
  Division of Central Purchasing 
 
DATE:  May 10, 2017 
 
SUBJECT: Request to amend Resolution 204-2017 
 
 
The Division of Central Purchasing is requesting Council authorization to amend 
Resolution 204-2017, which accepted the bid of Special Electronics, Inc., in the amount 
of $32,843.34, for Advanced Electronic IED Disablement Training and Related 
Equipment, to change the requesting Division to the Division of Police for grant 
clarification purposes. 
 
There is no budgetary impact associated with this request. 


